
 

NOTICE OF TREE REMOVAL 

By San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) 

樹木移除通知, 請電水利局: (415) 554-3289 

NOTIFICACIÓN DE LA REMOCIÓN DE ÁRBOLES POR PARTE DE LA COMISIÓN DE SERVICIOS 
PÚBLICOS DE SAN FRANCISCO 

Para informacion, llame al (415) 554-3289 

LOCATION: Cesar Chavez Street and Indiana Street 

TREE(S) TO BE REMOVED: (1) One 

 

POSTING PERIOD (30 days) From: 10/23/2023 Through:  11/22/2023 

SFPUC proposes to remove 1 tree at the above location to construct the Channel Force Main 
Intertie Project to increase the reliability of the City’s combined sewer system. 

Members of the public who object to this action must protest in writing to the address below. 
Protests must be made within the posting period, or postmarked no later than, the last date of 
the posting period (above). If the tree removal is protested within the posting period, a public 
hearing will be scheduled. 

Protests must be sent to: 
SFPUC – Elsa Eder / EEder@sfwater.org 

525 Golden Gate Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 
Email: SSIP@sfwater.org 

REASON FOR REMOVAL: The new pipeline connection between two existing sewer 
facilities must cross under the tree for conveyance of flows. After analysis of alternative 
locations and in consideration of other, healthier trees, this location was identified as the 
optimal location for engineering criteria and minimal impact to local trees. The tree is in poor 
condition with mushrooms indicating internal wood decay. 

                                 

TREE REPLACEMENT: Since the new pipeline connection will be sufficiently deep, the 
SFPUC will plant a new tree of similar species at this same location when construction is 
complete.  

------------------------------------------------ 

More information on the project can be found at: sfpuc.org/channelproject 


